
List of Top Arts Colleges in India 
 
St Stephens College 

St. Stephen's College is a religious foundation drawing inspiration from the life and teachings of Jesus 
Christ. It aims at helping its members realise spiritual and moral as well as intellectual and aesthetic 
values.Founded on 1 February 1881, St. Stephen's is the oldest college in Delhi.... 

 
Lady Shri Ram College for Women 

Lady Shri Ram College for Women, has long been recognized as a premier institution of higher learning 
for women in India.... 

 
Loyola College 

Loyola College was founded by the Society of Jesus (Jesuits) in 1925 with the primary objective of 
providing University Education in a Christian atmosphere....  

 
St Xaviers College Autonomous 
It has been awarded the highest rating A+ (5-Star) in the re-accreditation by the National Assessment 
and Accreditation Council (NAAC) in 2007. It is built in the Indo-Gothic style of architecture, and 
recognized as a heritage structure.... 

 
Miranda House College 

Miranda House residential college for women is one of the premier Women's Institutions of Delhi 
University. It was founded in 1948 by the then Vice-Chancellor Sir Maurice Gwyer.... 

 
Madras Christian College 

Madras Christian College has entered into the 174th year of glorious service to the Nation. Founded as a 
School in 1837 in the black town of Madras the....  

 
Shri Ram College of Commerce 
First school that was set up by the Trust in the same year was the Commercial School, and then located 
in Charkhewalan in the crowded walled city of Delhi.... 

 
Fergusson College 

The famous Deccan Education Society which is the parent body of several educational institutions spread 
over the landscape of Maharashtra founded the Fergusson College... 

Hindu College 

The Hindu College is recognized as one of the premier academic institutions in the country. It stands tall 
in public esteem and also in the memories of its alumni.... 

Christ University 
 
It became the first College in South India to be reaccredited with A+ by NAAC. UGC has identified it as 
an Institution with Potential for Excellence in June 2006.... 

Hans Raj College 

Mahatma Hans Raj, the man in whose memory this college has been founded was a great nationalist at 
heart, besides being an educationist and a religious organizer.... 

 



Ramjas College 

Ramjas College Delhi was founded in 1917 by Rai Kedar Nath a great educationist and philanthropist of 
India. Now the college comes under the administrative control of University of Delhi (DU).... 

 
Stella Maris College 

Stella Maris College a Catholic minority institution of higher education for women was founded on August 
15 1947. Beginning in a small one-storey....  

 
K.J. Somaiya College of Science and Commerce 

In the past five decades Somaiya Vidyavihar has grown into an educational complex with thirty five 
institutions catering to diverse fields of education such as Humanities... 

 
Symbiosis Society College of Arts and Commerce 

Symbiosis, a multi-lingual, multi-national, multi-cultural and multi-disciplinary educational.... 

 
Sri Venkateshwara College Delhi 

Sri Venkateswara College was the visionary realization of the spirited vision and dream of three 
stalwarts in the public domain Smt. Durga Bai Deshmukh Dr. K.L. Rao and Dr. C. Anna Rao.... 

 
Sophia College 

The vision of Maharashi Karve and the foresight of Sir Vithaldas Thackersey led to the establishment of 
the first women’s university in India. Recognizing the pioneering work of Karve.... 

 
Indraprastha College for Women 

Established in 1924 Indraprastha College for Women is a pioneer in the field of women’s education. Set 
up in the office cum residence of the British Commander-in-Chief (1938) the College Building.... 

 


